
8th July 2022 

 

Dear Professor Vogl, 

 

My apologies for the delay in responding, however I was on annual leave and not readily contactable. 

Thank you so much for reviewing our research paper entitled: “Imaging volumes during COVID-19: A 

Victorian health service experience” (#76369).  We were delighted with the reviewers’ comments, 

and have made modifications as recommended. 

We have included a further four recent references to update the manuscript and further enhance 

the discussion: 

Seghers MC, Seghers VJ, Sher AC, Jadhav SP, States LJ, Trout AT, Alazraki AL, Sammer MBK. Working 

from home during the COVID-19 pandemic: surveys of the Society for Pediatric Radiology and the 

Society of Chiefs of Radiology at Children′s Hospitals. 

Dann C, Sun Z. The impact of COVID-19 on Western Australian medical imaging clinical practice and 

workplace. 

Goh Y, Chua W, Lee JKT, Ang BWL, Liang CR, Tan CA, Choong DAW, Hoon HX, Ong MKL, Quek ST. 

Operational Strategies to Prevent Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) Spread in Radiology: 

Experience From a Singapore Radiology Department After Severe Acute Respiratory Syndrome. 

Yeung P, Pinson JA, Lawson M, Leong C, Badawy MK. COVID-19 pandemic and the effect of increased 

utilisation of mobile X-ray examinations on radiation dose to radiographers. 

All authors have signed the Licensing Agreement, and we have a Powerpoint file containing all 

original data for the figures, except for one figure that was created in Canva®. This can be forwarded 

as a pdf, if requires further editing. 

Please advise should you require any further information. 

We look forward to hearing from you again soon. 

Best wishes, 

 

Mohamed Badawy PhD. (Email: Mohamed.Badawy@monashhealth.org) 
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